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Investing in our schools 

A project is underway to deliver a new primary school for the Murrumbateman community. The new school will 
include flexible learning spaces, a covered outdoor learning area (COLA), library and hall, and will cater for up to 370 
students. The project is being fast-tracked as part of the NSW Government’s $3 billion Jobs and Infrastructure 
Acceleration Fund, and is being built using Modern Methods of Construction (MMC). 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Progress summary 

Works began on site in early 2022, and have been progressing well despite some weather impacts. The contractor has: 

 constructed the external walls and roof, including fitting of the door and window frames, in the administration 
and library building (Building A) 

 installed the modular classroom buildings (Buildings B and C) 
 completed the external walls and roof of the canteen and hall building (Building D). 

Next steps 

In the coming months, the contractor will: 

 finalise the internal works for the administration and library, and the canteen and hall 
 continue with the internal fit out of the classroom buildings 
 progress the external works including the walkways, landscaping, and the kiss and ride/existing car park 

upgrade. 
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Murrumbateman Public School announces new logo 

The newly appointed school Principal has released the logo for Murrumbateman Public School. 
Built on themes of community, the logo references the local topography and incorporates the 
Indigenous symbol for person. “We have moved towards a progressive logo that aligns with the 
contemporary, innovative and future focused learning that will take place in our school to help 
every student Reach High and Shine Bright,” says Liz Beasley. 

Enrolments now open 

Murrumbateman Public School is now accepting enrolments for K-6. Please visit schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au 
for information about intake areas, or visit murrumbateman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment. 
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